
 
From: McGraw, Karen - BC <bc-Karen.McGraw@austintexas.gov>  
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2019 4:19 PM 
To: Rivera, Andrew <Andrew.Rivera@austintexas.gov> 
Cc: Shieh, James - BC <bc-James.Shieh@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: Affordability Unlocked Model 

 

Andrew,  

 

Would you please add these two illustrations to the backup as models of effect of Affordability 

Ordinance on Hyde Park. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Karen McGraw  

District 9 Planning Commissioner 
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Karen McGraw 
Boards and Commissions 

 
Scheduled Meeting Disclosure Information: Written disclosure is required by visitors when 

attending a scheduled meeting with a City Official regarding a municipal question for 

compensation on behalf of another person. Anyone scheduling or accepting a meeting invitation 

with a City Official must either acknowledge that the disclosure requirement does not apply or 

respond to the following survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BCVisitorLog  

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: The City of Austin provides e-mail addresses for members of its boards and 
commissions for their use as board members. This address should not be used for private or 
personal messages. The views expressed in e-mail messages reflect the views of the authors alone, 
and do not necessarily reflect the views of any board or commission of which the author may be a 
member. In particular, the views expressed here do not necessarily reflect those of the City of 
Austin, or any of its departments, employees or officials. E-mail messages may be subject to 
required public disclosure under the Texas Public Information Act.  

 
 

Item C-13 2 of 2

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BCVisitorLog



